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Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Richard Therrien <richard@redhawkequities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 11:22 AM
To: COB_Response
Cc: Do, Andrew; michelle.stell@ocgov.com; don.wagner@ocgov.com; Chaffee, Doug; Bartlett, Lisa
Subject: Support of Jay's Aircraft as limited service FBO hearing set for August 11th
Attachments: LTR to OC Board in support of Jay's Aircraft 200729.pdf

Dear Board of Supervisors: 

    Attached is my letter setting forth the sound reasons why the Board should approve Jay's Aircraft as a limited 
service FBO at the John Wayne Airport. 

    Your consideration of my letter will be greatly appreciated. 

Respectfully, 

Richard R. Therrien 
949-293-4046 

Corrrespondence
Bd. 8/11/20, Item 11
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